To Whom It May Concern:

| regret to inform you that Friday, April 18, 2025 will be my last day working for Scotia-
Glenville School District Transportation Department. | thank you very much for the
opportunities that have been allotted to me. It has been a pleasure to serve this district for
the pastyear.

Sincerely,

Sean Kenneally




